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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 24 March 2009  
 
 
 

 
Review of Obesity 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The forty recommendations were accepted by Cabinet on 5th February and will now 
be presented at the PCT Board meeting on 26th March. 
 
An action plan will be presented to the Committee on 27th May 2009. 
 
Monitoring 
 
The Committee used its final meeting of this municipal year (11th February) to receive 
monitoring reports for outstanding recommendations from the following reviews: 
 

▪ Youth Service 
▪ Teenage Pregnancy 
▪ Bullying 
▪ Corporate Parenting 
▪ School Organisation Plan 

 
The Committee agreed that the monitoring of the Youth Service review, which still 
had outstanding recommendations, be suspended as a departmental review was 
underway that would feed its results back to the Committee. 
 
The Corporate Parenting and School Organisation Plans were both fully completed 
and require no further monitoring. 


